
Memorandum to F.C.C.  08/01/2008 
 
From: James E. Whedbee (dba J.A. Rogers Radio Club) 
 
Re:  Application #0410-EX-ST-2008 
 
Subject:  Application Purpose 
 
Dear Sir/Ma'am: 
 
This application has been submitted to modify the existing STA for Experimental 
Radio Station, WD9XIT, licensed to the undersigned.  The following modifications 
are being proposed:  Name includes name of radio club with which the station 
shall be affiliated within the Kansas City MO School District; station location 
has been changed to correspond with the school location (now that I know where 
I'll be located this year); radius of operation has been decreased to reflect 
only the distance between the school campus and the licensee's home address - 
this allows for further restructuring within the Kansas City MO School District 
as may be mandated due to the No Child Left Behind Act; transmitter changed from 
Icom 735 to Yeasu FT-101EX - this change is considered a swap of nearly 
identical equipment; addition of F9W emissions with a 6,200 Hz bandwidth - this 
addition is considered desirable, however, if approval of this addition would 
frustrate an expeditious grant of the application, please disregard it.  
Unfortunately, with the district in turmoil due to federal education laws, these 
changes were necessary and weren't intended to add to the F.C.C.'s already 
considerable burdens.  If the radius of operations above is preserved, it is 
unlikely future location changes will be necessary.  In advance, thank you! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
/s./ JAMES EDWIN WHEDBEE, M.Ed. (8/1/08) for: 
 
WD9XIT 
James Edwin Whedbee d/b/a J.A. Rogers Radio Club 
5816 N Buttonwood Tree Lane 
Gladstone, MO 64119-2236 


